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Comments: U.S. Forest Service,

 

I strongly support the proposal to WITHDRAW mining companies from the area of the Pactola Reservoir/Rapid

Creek Watershed.  It is essential to protect the water quality in this area at the headlands of this watershed.  I

urge you to expedite sending the Withdrawal Proposal to Secretary of the Interior Deb Haaland.

 

Thank you,

 

Barbara George


